
Contact your local office if you need further advice: 

Argyll & Bute:  ero-abc@dab-vjb.gov.uk 
East Dunbartonshire:  ero-edc@dab-vjb.gov.uk 

West Dunbartonshire:  ero-wdc@dab-vjb.gov.uk 
 

From October 2023 you will need to show approved photo ID to vote in person at 

UK Parliament elections.  Visit the website below for more info: 

electoralcommission.org.uk/i-am-a/voter/voter-id 
 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 

  
  
   
  
  
  
   

We may contact you by 

post, email, phone, or in 

person. 

 

Please follow any 

instructions given carefully 

and take necessary action. 
 

Our ANNUAL CANVASS for 

the REGISTER OF ELECTORS 

  starts on 3 JULY 2023 
 

         saa.gov.uk/dab-vjb/canvass 

Anyone aged 16 or over and  

living in Scotland can now register  

to vote in Scottish Elections. 
 

If you need to update your information  

the easiest way to do this is on-line using  

the links in any form or email we send you.  
 

If you have moved address register now at:  

gov.uk/register-to-vote 
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